



ETO/THO

10th November 2021

Dear Parent/Carers

## National Anti-Bullying Week

As part of Anti-Bullying Week we invite all students to join staff in wearing Odd Socks on Monday 15<sup>th</sup> November to mark the occasion. This is part of a national campaign, marking our support for the Anti-Bullying Alliance. Throughout the week our tutor time program will also use resources from the Anti-Bullying Alliance and discuss our own approach of zero tolerance to bullying. Students will consider the part they can play in ensuring everyone feels happy in school and who they can turn to if they need help themselves.

Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun! It's an opportunity to encourage all students to express themselves and celebrate their individuality. There is no pressure to wear the latest fashion or to buy expensive costumes. All you have to do to take part is wear odd socks to school.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs E Towle

Assistant Headteacher - KS3